BOYCE HYDRO POWER, LLC

A W.D. Boyce Trusts Legacy Enterprise
Stephen B. Hultberg & Lee W. Mueller, Co-Member Managers
6000 S. M-30 (P.O.Box 15)
Edenville, Ml 48624
tel: (989) 689-3161 /fax: (989) 689-3155

December 17, 2012

The Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

Division of Hydropower Administration and Compliance
888 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20426

Re: Eurasian Water Milfoil and Purple Loosestrife Survey
Project Nos: 2785, 10808, 10809 and 10810

DHAC:

We are writing to request a further extension to our submission date of December 1,
2012 for the above referenced report. Our consultant has completed the field surveys
and is still working on the maps for the Report. The map portion is taking longer than
anticipated and has not been completed. We are therefore requesting an extension of
time to February 1, 2013 to file the final report.

Sincerely,
Boyce Hydro Power, LLC

Frank O. Christie, PE
General Manager

cc: L. Mueller
S. Hultberg
R. Van Goethem



